September 17, 2017
Jeanette Zumwalt is President, and went over Community Council By-laws and responsibilities.
A discussion was held about fundraising and why it is done… student and teacher/staff incentives, large purchases, field trips, etc.
Minutes and Community Council dates should be posted on web page.
Brooke went over incorporation STEM activities, and parents were enthusiastic about her suggestions.
Brooke will begin writing grants to get STEM going, and will write up an approximate cost sheet for Bronson and Ryan to start looking at getting business sponsors. 
October 12th is the next meeting
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